. SURVEYOR. GOTHENBURG. TELEPHONE No. 124230

LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Jdrntorget 3,

Gothenburg SV, 26thJune,l962.

RECEIVED

The Secretary, ' 2*7J’ﬁ1953
LONDON. 7éj

Lo

Dear Sir,
mete. "ARABIAN QUEEN"
We would refer to our memorandum dated 4th instent

regarding the above nsmed vessel, and have to state that we
are now advised by the Owners that arrangements have been
made for her to be drydocked at Sasebo near Nagasaki about
the 8th July when the requisite General Bxamination and
Donkey Boiler Surveys will be carried oute.

The Owners Superintendent, Mr. Stjernfeldt, is
endeavouring to proceed %o Sasebo to attend the docking etce

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS, Gothenburg
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